
 

Thursday, 06 October 2022 
 
 

PETER CARTWRIGHT 
UNIT 2, 104 PROXIMITY DRIVE 
SUNSHINE WEST VIC 3020 
TAYLORS HILL VIC 3037 

 
 
 
Dear Peter,   
 
 
Re: AEMO load table support letter for PX21 Braum Luminaire  
 
 
Melton City Council see the benefit in using the following luminaire from Braums and offer 
support for it to be considered on the National Electricity Market Load Tables for Unmetered 
Loads for Unmetered Connection Points in accordance with the Unmetered Load Guideline. 

• PX21 Braums 

 

Should you have any further enquiries regarding this matter, please contact me on 9747 
7200. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
PENG HUA 
DESIGN ENGINEER 
MELTON CITY COUNCIL 
 
 


